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Membership Info:  

Holmen area business owners 

are invited to join HBA in 

promoting the Holmen 

community.  More information 

about the organization can be 

found on our website @ 

www.HolmenBusinessAssociatio

n.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Facebook 
Have you liked our  

HBA Facebook yet?  HBA is 

here to promote your business.  

Please share something about 

your business (specials you are 

running, an open house, new 

employees). Visit 

www.facebook.com/HolmenBu

siness 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN BECOMING A 
MEMBER, the application can be 
found online at: www. 
HolmenBusinessAssociation.com 
 
 

Holmen Business Association 
P.O. Box 163 |Holmen, WI 54636  
608.526-2990 
HolmenBusiness@gmail.com 
www.HolmenBusinessAssociation.com  

  
    

Upcoming HBA Meeting/Speakers 
 
 
 
Date:  November 8th  12:00-1:00 
Place: Holmen Library 
Speaker: Dustin Luecke from WXOW  TV 19 
Lunch Sponsor: TBA 
Lunch Cost: $5.00 
 
**Bring a guest and they will receive lunch on HBA! 
 
**Please Note: There is no meeting in December 
 

________________________________________ 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE!! 
Annual Membership Banquet 

Thursday, January 10th @ 5ǊǳƎŀƴΩǎ Castle Mound 
Social @ 5:30 

Dinner/Entertainment @6:30 
Cost $25/person 

 
(Payment can be made within the 2019 membership invoice which will be 

coming out soon) 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

1 

http://www.holmenbusinessassociation.com/
http://www.holmenbusinessassociation.com/
http://www.facebook.com/HolmenBusiness
http://www.facebook.com/HolmenBusiness
http://www.holmenbusinessassociation.org/
http://www.holmenbusinessassociation.org/
mailto:HolmenBusiness@gmail.com
http://www.holmenbusinessassociation/
http://www.holmenbusinessassociation/


2 

Announcements HBA Newsletter 
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Business of the Month 

I am honored and privileged to be the Business of the Month this month!  My family and I couldn't be happier to 
be part of the Holmen community, not only as a business, but, in the very near future, a permanent resident.  My 
family and I moved from the Oshkosh area to Holmen 3 years ago for my wife to pursue purchasing Bittersweet 
Flower Market in La Crosse.  Of all the great communities in the area, we chose Holmen because of the 
progressive nature of the village while still maintaining the small-town atmosphere.  The amazing school district is 
an added bonus!       
  
As many of you know, I own and operate Premier Spine Health & Injury, Holmen's PREMIER chiropractic office.  I 
opened the clinic in 2015 while still under the name of Jones Family Chiropractic.  The clinic has since morphed 
into Premier Spine, which now includes an office in Boscobel as well.   
  
There are many choices in the Coulee Region when it comes to not only chiropractic, but health care in general. 
Where does one even begin?  We feel, as do many of the residents in Holmen, that we offer services that are 
second to none.  Our sole mission in the office is getting patients back to doing the things they love.  Whether it 
be playing recreational sports, playing with their kids or grandkids, working, or just being able to move around 
their home.  We establish a plan of care that will get them back to doing those activities.  Our new, state-of-art 
office allows us to better diagnosis and treat patients, so they can experience a pain free return to their activities 
for years to come!   
  
Everyone knows chiropractic care is best for low back pain, sciatica, neck pain, headaches & migraines, but here 
are a couple areas which truly separate our office:  
  
TMJ - Your jaw.  Many people don't realize that chiropractic is an option for TMJ relief.  We have been specifically 
trained by the top TMJ doctor in the U.S. to handle and treat these cases and we work closely with your oral care 
provider to deliver the best possible results.  We are the only office in the area with this training.    
Car Accidents/Whiplash - Accidents, whether they're major or "minor" can have a lasting effect on our 
bodies.  We do very specific exams and x-rays to further aid in the treatment & recovery of patients following an 
accident.  We are one of the few offices in the entire Coulee Region that has the specific training to properly 
treat, but also to ensure that their claim is handled smooth and professional thus saving them and the insurance 
companies headaches.  
Concussions - Concussions are often the result of a whiplash injury.   The treatment of the spine as well as careful 
consideration to the dietary component are vital factors in the treatment of concussions!   
Community Based Health Care - We are the founders of Community Based Health Care.  There are offices across 
the U.S. that are now incorporating this into their community.  CBHC was developed to give back to the 
community.  We offer discounted first visits, which we donate that money to a local organization and we also 
donate 5% of care back to that organization as well.  We view this as a win-win-win. People get care they 
need.  They save money.  A local organization gets needed extra funding!  It's our way of giving back to the 
community!!   
  
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to call our office at 526-3343.  You can always email us at 
premierspineholmen@gmail.com.  Visit holmenchiropractor.com   
  
Again, it's an honor and privilege to be the Business of the Month and to be part of this amazing 
community.  Thank you. 
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2018 Holmen Area Historical Society  
Unless otherwise noted, all meetings are the first 

Wednesday of each month, beginning at 7:00 p.m. at 
the Holmen Village Hall, 421 S. Main Street 

HBA Newsletter Around Town 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Nov. 6Σ ±ŜǘŜǊŀƴΩǎ tǊƻƎǊŀƳΥ άaȅ CŀƳƛƭȅΩǎ aƛƭƛǘŀǊȅ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜΥ  CǊŀƴŎŜΣ YƻǊŜŀΣ ±ƛŜǘƴŀƳΦέ  
Fred HeuerΣ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ ŦƛƴŜ ǿǊƛǘŜǊǎΣ ǿƛƭƭ ǎƘŀǊŜ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎ ƻŦ Ƙƛǎ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΩǎ ƳƛƭƛǘŀǊȅ 
service. Anß emotional trip to the Normandy Beaches in 2016 prompted this effort, 
beginning with WWI.    
  

Dec. 4, 6:00Σ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ tƻǘƭǳŎƪΥ /ŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ ȅŜŀǊ ƻŦ IƻƭƳŜƴΩǎ ƘƛǎǘƻǊȅ ŀǘ ƻǳǊ 
ŀƴƴǳŀƭ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅ ƎŀǘƘŜǊƛƴƎΦ  .ǊƛƴƎ ŀ ŦŀǾƻǊƛǘŜ ŘƛǎƘ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǎ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΩǎ ŦƻƻŘ 
history.  Enjoy the good food, good fellowship, and a holiday sing-a-long, led by Barb 
and Rich Anderson.  
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HBA Newsletter Member News 
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HBA Newsletter 
Member News 

Dave Justus has joined the WNB Financial as vice president and business banking officer at its office in 
Holmen. 
 
Justus brings 24 years of commercial, SBA and mortgage-lending experience into his new role. He has 
served as a senior vice president at Park Bank in Holmen since 1997. 
 
ά¢ƘŜ ƴŜǿǎ ƻŦ 5ŀǾŜ ƧƻƛƴƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ²b. CƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ ¢ŜŀƳ Ƙŀǎ ƎŜƴŜǊŀǘŜŘ ŀ ƭŜǾŜƭ ƻŦ ŜȄŎƛǘŜƳŜƴǘ ǿƛǘƘƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
IƻƭƳŜƴ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƘŀǘ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǘǊǳƭȅ ǊŜƳŀǊƪŀōƭŜΣέ 9ǊƛŎŀ Jerowski, senior vice president and chief 
ŎǊŜŘƛǘ ƻŦŦƛŎŜǊΣ ǎŀƛŘΦ άLǘΩǎ ŎƭŜŀǊ ǘƘŀǘ 5ŀǾŜΩǎ нп ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻŦ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎƘƛǇ ǿƛǘƘƛƴ ǘƘŜ IƻƭƳŜƴ ƳŀǊƪŜǘ ƛǎ ǿƛŘŜƭȅ 
recognized and valuedΦέ 
 
άLΩƳ ƘǳƳōƭŜŘ ŀƴŘ ƘƻƴƻǊŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ ŘȅƴŀƳƛŎ ǘŜŀƳ ƻŦ ǘǊǳǎǘŜŘ ŦƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ ŀŘǾƛǎƻǊǎ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŀǾŜ 
ƛƴǾŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ŀǊŜŀ ŦƻǊ ƻǾŜǊ мпл ȅŜŀǊǎΣέ Wǳǎǘǳǎ ǎŀƛŘΦ άLΩƳ ŜȄŎƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ŎƻƴǘƛƴǳŜ ōǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ ǊŜƭŀǘƛƻƴǎƘƛǇǎ ƛƴ 
Holmen and the surrounding Coulee Region with WNB FinancialΦέ  
 
Justus earned his degree from the University of Wisconsin La Crosse and is a graduate of the Graduate 
{ŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŦ .ŀƴƪƛƴƎ ƛƴ aŀŘƛǎƻƴΦ IŜΩǎ ŀŎǘƛǾŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ IƻƭƳŜƴ !ǊŜŀ CƻǳƴŘŀǘƛƻƴ ŀǎ Ǉŀǎǘ ǇǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΣ ƛǎ ŀ 
community leader for the Holmen High School Empire Rejuvenation Project and is involved with both 
the Holmen and La Crosse Ducks Unlimited. 
 
Justus and his wife, Christi, reside in Holmen with their daughters, Ava and Jenna, and their black lab, 
Mika. He enjoys golf, hunting, fishing and spending time with family and friends. 
WNB CƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭΩǎ Holmen Office is located at 501 Empire St., Suite 104. 
 

Justus joins WNB Financial in Holmen 
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